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Bobbie Walthall

To: David L. Corliss
Subject: RE: Plastikon Industries 

From: Jane Bateman [mailto:janejbi@sunflower.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 25, 2010 6:00 PM 
To: mikeamyx515@hotmail.com; aroncromwell@gmail.com; ljohnson@peridiangroup.com; mdever@sunflower.com; 
robchestnut@sunflower.com 
Cc: David L. Corliss 
Subject: Plastikon Industries  
 

Dear City Commissioners, 

            I am writing to voice my support for adding jobs to Lawrence.  And you have a wonderful opportunity to 
do just that with Plastikon Industries.  Plastikon Industries will offer good paying jobs for residents of our 
community.  We constantly talk about how we can attract jobs and what issues are important to companies.  
What could be better than training our citizens to be good workers for a company that is willing to invest in our 
community? Employee training incentives for Plastikon is a perfect way to say “We are delighted you want to 
be a part of our community. Welcome!” 

            Please support the process necessary to move this project forward. 

 

Jane Bateman 

 


